Attachment 2:   Newspaper advertisement/flyer
Participants Wanted for Research Study
Has your child ever been diagnosed with autism?

Is your child currently uninsured? 

The National Center for Health Statistics 

is looking for adult parents or guardians with children living in the household to answer survey questions that may be asked on a national survey.  All parents of children 0 to 17 years of age are welcome.  However, we particularly want to talk to parents or guardians of children with Autism or Autism Spectrum Disorders, or who were once diagnosed with Autism but no longer have it.  We also would like to talk to parents or guardians of uninsured children (regardless of whether they were ever diagnosed with autism).  The survey research interview will be no longer than 60 minutes and participants will receive $40.
FOR MORE INFORMATION
Please call Liz at:  301-458-4676
Centers for Disease Control and Prevention
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